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software-license-query@gsic.titech.ac.jp



To: All Students, Faculty, and Staff
From: Toshiya Ito, Tokyo Tech Chief Information Security Officer (CISO)

Caution : Use of Unlicensed Software is Prohibited

A software vendor recently informed Tokyo Tech that it had detected multiple cases of unlicensed
software being used on the Tokyo Tech network.

Tokyo Tech strictly prohibits the use of such unlicensed software, which is an illegal act, and has been
working to raise awareness through various forms of guidance. These matters are clearly explained in
Tokyo Tech’s “Information Infrastructure Use Agreement” and “Guideline for the Tokyo Tech Information

Infrastructure Use.”

We therefore ask you to check the validity of software installed on all the information equipment you are
using, including personal and university equipment such as PCs, etc. in your labs, experiment rooms, and
practice rooms, and then take appropriate action promptly as explained below:

- If you identify unlicensed software, uninstall it immediately.

- If you want to continue using the software, make sure to obtain properly licensed products.
We would like to strongly remind everyone that the use of software is accompanied by social and legal
responsibility, and any individual who is identified as using unlicensed software illegally will face the

consequences.

For inquiries on this issue, please contact us at software-license-query@gsic.titech.ac.jp.




